LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING (CHIEF EXECUTIVE DIRECTORATE)



                                                                8th January, 2007


Briefing commenced:
  9.02 a.m.

"
ended:
  9.43 a.m.

PRESENT:
Councillor Merry - Leader of the Council (in the Chair)



Councillor Lancaster - Deputy Leader of the Council



B. Spicer - Chief Executive



K. Brady - Assistant Chief Executive



S. Wildman - Director of Marketing and Communications



D. Brown - Head of Community Safety



M. Vickers - Director of Change 



J. Farrell - Principal Executive Officer                             



P.D. Templeton - Committee Services Manager

	
	Item
	Decision/Action/Information



	1.
	Minutes of 18th December, 2006 
	Agreed. 



	2.
	Local Strategic Partnership - Representation
	The Assistant Chief Executive reported on the current position regarding representation on the Local Strategic Partnership, and undertook to pursue this matter further with the Council for Voluntary Service.



	3.
	Pendleton Police Station
	The Deputy Leader of the Council undertook to discuss matters relating to Pendleton Police Station with Councillor Warmisham.



	4.
	Urban Regeneration Company - Business Plan
	The Chief Executive of the Central Salford Urban Regeneration Company submitted the draft U.R.C. Business Plan.

AGREED:
(1) THAT the Business Plan, together with a presentation thereon, be submitted at the Cabinet briefing to be held on 23rd January, 2007.



(2) THAT the crime statistics in the draft Business Plan be updated.



	5.
	B.B.C. Relocation
	AGREED:
THAT a study be undertaken on the implications for education and training of the proposed B.B.C. North West relocation.



	6.
	Marketing Update
	The Director of Marketing and Communications reported on -

(a)
Leader’s press releases;

(b)
a Leader’s column in the Advertiser newspaper;

(c) 
a television cookery programme featuring Eccles cakes;

(d)
a Guardian newspaper article concerning the B.B.C.; 

      and

(e)
Narbonne town-twinning fiftieth anniversary.



	7.
	L.G.C. Awards
	The Chief Executive reported on arrangements concerning L.G.C. awards.
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